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S/no  RFI 
Reference 

Questions  Responses 

1 RFI-10189 
Document  

If a CSO/NGO has 
already been 
approved as an 
CSO/NGO of UNDP 
roster, does it require 
to reapply? 
 
 

Yes, they are encouraged to apply in this round for two reasons: 
 
1. New sub thematic areas are added in this RFI. If they do not apply, there is a risk that they will miss the 
opportunity for qualifying for new thematic/sub thematic activities 
 
2. As per the technical experiences and financial capabilities, UNDP has four categories of 
CSO/NGOs.  Some CSOs/NGOs might have completed new project (since finalizing our earlier roster 
process) and have gained new experiences and financial capabilities.  They might be eligible for the next 
higher category of financial capability.   
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Procurement Specialist 

UNDP Afghanistan 
01/09/2021 

  
 


